
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

28 December 2018 

 

Dear Fellow Residents, 
 

 

REMINDER FOR NEW YEAR’S EVE 
 

DON’T FORGET TO BRING YOUR OWN  

DESSERTS…  

SWEETS… 

AND / OR 

SNACKS 

 

TO SEE YOU THROUGH THE EVENING! 

 
 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ - 93 

     Reminder New Year’s Eve 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


